
BAY COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
Traffic Signal Change Notice
at
Wilder Road and the Bay City Town Center (Bay City Mall) Entrance

Beginning at approximately 9:00 am on Monday, March 16th, 2020, the traffic signal at the intersection of Wilder Road and the Bay City Town Center entrance will no longer operate in its current red-yellow-green cycle.  The traffic signal will be set to operate in flash-mode, yellow-flash for Wilder Road traffic and red-flash for Bay City Town Center/Art Van Furniture traffic.  The flash-mode operation will continue for 90-days, 24-hours a day, 7-days a week.
During the 90-day timeframe, the Bay County Road Commission will evaluate traffic patterns as a result of the traffic signal operational change.  This is being done in conjunction with other work the Road Commission is also completing in an effort to optimize traffic flow along Wilder Road.  
Please direct any questions to the Bay County Road Commission utilizing the Road Commission’s website, www.baycoroad.org.  Please select the “Citizen’s Connect” icon in the upper left-hand corner.  Select “Traffic” on the right-hand side, then select “Traffic Signal”, then select “Submit a Report” at the bottom-right, fill in the fields and select “Report It” at the bottom-right.  
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